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There is plenty of research that supports that mail in voting does not present a large 

quantity of voter fraud and that in fact more voter fraud comes from in person only 

areas and states. In person only voting also severely limits the amount of people who 

are able to vote. It targets our most in need populations and makes it harder or next 

to impossible for them to vote. I do not support this bill at all.  


